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Attachment 2

January 2008

Dear principal,

I am a participant in a project for the European Agency for Development in Special Needs Education called Immigrant Pupils with Special Educational Needs: Cultural Diversity and Special Needs Education.

This project was initiated because in most European countries little is known about the students indicated in the project title. Minimal research has been done, and little has been published. One reason for this is the difficulty assessing these students because of language barriers. Few countries have the necessary assessment tools in these students’ mother tongues.

I would appreciate information about the following:
How many of your school’s students, who are immigrants or the children of immigrants, have been classified as having learning difficulties or disabilities?

How many students in your school are immigrants or the children of immigrants?

How many students attend your school, and how many Icelandic students have been classified as having learning difficulties or disabilities?

It would be enough to get answers to these questions.

In the attachment, there is also a list of questions in English. It would be good to get some answers to the questions marked in red. I would be happy even to get an answer to one question, if not all of them.
It would perhaps be best to save the document and register your answers directly under the questions marked red, then send me the document as an attachment.

I would gratefully accept all answers, long or short. The answers will be translated into English when I use them.

The names of schools, students and local authorities will not appear anywhere in the report.

Please contact me if you would like further information about the project, or clarifications of the questions. My telephone numbers are: 411-1600/411-1638/699-4941.

This e-mail will also be sent to my teacher post list.

With thanks in advance for your response and cooperation,

Hulda Karen Daníelsdóttir

Kennsluráðgjafi í nýbúafræðslu

Þjónustumiðstöð Miðborgar og Hlíða

Skúlagötu 21

101 Reykjavík
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